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Welcome Back 
Welcome back to all our families and 

children. It is lovely to see all the children 

once again after the long summer break. 

They have all grown so much and look so 

smart in their new uniforms. 

 

Welcome also to all our new children in the 

Foundation Stage. We have had new two 

year olds starting in Little Treasures, new 

three year olds in the Nursery and all our 

new Reception children. All children have 

settled extremely well and I hope they 

enjoy many happy and rewarding years in 

our school. 

 

Workshops 
  

On Tuesday we will send out a letter to all 

parents of children in the reception 

classes. The letter will give details of 

reading workshops we are delivering for 

parents. The workshops will take place 

week beginning September 18th.  

 

The workshops will give hands on practical 

ideas as to how you can help and support 

your child as they learn to read. 

 

Roald Dahl 
On Wednesday 13th September we celebrate 

national Roald Dahl Day. 

 

On this day activities have been planned for 

every class to teach them about Roald Dahl, 

his wonderful stories and the characters he 

created in his books 

 

Class Names 

 
Each of our classes is named after a flower. 

To help you identify your child’s class I have 

listed the names below; 

 

Morning Nursery – Daisies 

Afternoon Nursery – Buttercups 

Miss Hamilton’s Class – Bluebells 

Mrs Davin’s Class – Daffodils 

Miss Kervin’s Class – Poppies 

Mrs Cullen’s Class –Tulips 

Miss Haynes Class – Snowdrops 

Mrs White’s Class - Sunflowers 

 

 

  

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
Monday            After School Club letters to                

be returned to school 

Reception children to all come for morning 

session (8.50am start) – stay for lunch (1pm 

pick up) 

 

Tuesday          

 

Wednesday        Roald Dahl Day 

                       

Thursday        Snowdrops visit to Tesco for 

Farm to Food Experience 

         

 

 Friday           Biscuit Day – 2W to bring 

                            biscuits 

 

ATTENDANCE  

 

This week attendance has been 

outstanding. 

Don’t forget we aim for our school 

attendance to be 96%. Last year we 

were just below – Let’s hope we can 

achieve it this year. 

 
      Our attendance motto is: 

In school, on time, every day! 

Dojos are given to every child in 

school before registers close. 

 

 

    School begins at 8.50a.m. 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 8.00 – 8.50A.M. 

(doors close 8.15a.m.) 

 

   
 

 
 

Uniform 
Just a gentle reminder to please label all 

items of uniform for return in September. 

This includes bags, coats and P.E. kit. Thank 

you for your continued co-operation. 

 

Please remember that for hygiene reasons we 

ask that all long hair is tied up. 

 

Breakfast Club 

 
Don’t forget our fabulous Breakfast Club. 

Doors open at 8.00am. and close at 8.15am. 

This club is open to all children in reception, 

year 1 and year 2. There is no charge for the 

club as it is fully funded by Magic Breakfast 

who provide healthy, nutritious breakfasts for 

school children all over the country 

 


